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Congrats to Mike Reyes!

January 2025

LULAC #10

LULAC Council 10 executive board was
invited to The Friends of MLK Service
Recognition banquet. This fun-filled night
is dedicated to celebrating the legacy of
the great Dr. Martin Luther King Jr.

This year was a special one, as one of
our own members of LULAC was this
year's recipient of the Service
Recognition Award. This award
recognizes individuals for their service
and advocacy of citizens of the Quad
Cities, both in civil and human rights.
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Join us on February 22 to congrats the
newest graduates of Cohort 2! These

students have been working hard for the last
six month on their leadership skills. Come

out and hear what their experience was like
being about of this amazing program.

Don’t forget to pay your dues for the
upcoming 2025 year. Dues can be paid

either by sending $20 to P. O. BOX
4616 DAVENPORT, IOWA 52808-4616

or it can be sent through Venmo
@Soliz_di

The 2025-2026 LULAC scholarship
application will become available in

February. The deadline is firm on March
31st. The scholarship is open to high

school seniors, current college students
and individuals pursuing a vocational-

technical degree. For more information
contact Lupe Hernandez

ghernandez@icansucceed.org
319-423-7702. 

If you have any questions please
reach out to Diana Soliz, Thank you!

Don’t have a place to watch the big game? Come
on down to the LULAC Center Februrary 9th.

Doors will open at 4:30 with the game starting at
5:30. Please bring a dish/appetizer to share with
everyone This event is also open to the public so

bring a friend.

mailto:ghernandez@icansucceed.org


LULAC is
celebrating
65 years! 
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LULAC Council 10 is excited
to announce that we are
hosting a food drive for St.
Anthony's Hispanic Food
Pantry.

We are looking for more
Hispanic canned foods or
dry ingredients but any
donations will be
accepted.

We will be accepting
donations starting Sunday
January 26th at 3pm at
the LULAC monthly
meetings. Donations can
also be made every Friday
at our weekly Bingo, with
doors opening at 4pm.

Many of the items that are
needed can be found
individually at Walmart or
can be purchased in bulk
at Abarrotes Carrillo.

We will be accepting
donations up until the end
of February.
Please feel free to share
this and if you have any
question please reach out
to us! Thank you.
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Upcoming events
LULAC Monthly Meeting                          January 26th           

LULAC Center
3pm

Superbowl LIX party                                 February 9th  
LULAC Center 
Doors open at 4:30, game starts at 5:30

LIDERAMOS Graduation                          February 22nd 
LULAC Center 
Program begins at 1pm 
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